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Dear Parents and Carer’s  
 

30 Hour funding code reminder 

If your child turns 3 before 31stMarch, please visit https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  to check your 
child’s eligibility to access the 30 hours funding. You must do this before the 31stMarch. Please note you 
need to renew your child's 30-hour code every three months.  

Starting from April 2024, eligible working parents of 2-year-olds will be able to access 15 hours childcare 
support. Sign up for more details about the upcoming expansion from April 2024, as well as how and 
when to register for support with childcare costs by visiting the above web site. You will also need to 
renew your code every three months 

Summer Uniform  

Summer Uniform is to be worn from Monday 15th April 2024. The uniform dress code is; a green summer 
school dress with a nursery cardigan/ jumper for girls and boys can wear their nursery jumper and bottle 
green polo t-shirt and shorts if required. With the sun finally arriving, we ask that you ensure your child 
has sun cream applied prior to their nursery day. With your consent, we will reapply sunscreen at regular 
intervals. Please can you bring in a hat that can be kept for your child to wear at nursery. We provide 
children with access to their water bottles at all times of the day and encourage the children to drink at 
regular intervals. 
 

St George’s Day  
We will be hosting a non-uniform day on Tuesday 23rd April 2024 to celebrate St George’s Day. We would 
like the children to wear something red or white to represent the English Flag. The children will be 
learning about St. George as well as taking part in activities. 
 

Polling Day  

In accordance with Holy Cross Catholic Primary school, Holy Cross Preschool Nursery will be closed on 
Thursday 2nd May 2024. This is due to safeguarding the children as the public will have access on the 
school’s and nursery ground. 

Inset Day 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
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In accordance with Holy Cross Catholic Primary School, Holy Cross Pre school Nursery will be closed for 
Inset day.  

Academy Photography 

Nursery photos will be conducted on Wednesday 15th May to take the Pre-schoolers individual 
graduation photo and key groups photos. This is an opportunity for you to have your child’s photograph 
taken and you may purchase it if you wish. Please bring your child in for 9am in their uniform.   

Parent’s Consultations 
We will be holding our Preschool parent’s consultations during the week of 13th-17th May 2024 via the 
telephone. You will be able to book your time slot within the coming weeks. During this 10-minute 
telephone conversation your child’s key worker will let you know how your child has settled in and discuss 
their progress. 
 

 
 

Date Time Event 

28.3.24 3pm Nursery breaks up for half term 

15.4.24 9am Nursery returns after half term 
23.4.24 All Day  St George’s Day  

2.5.24 All Day  Nursery closed for polling day  

3.5.24 All Day   Nursery Closed for Inset Day  

6.5.24 All day  Nursery closed for bank holiday 
13.5.24-17.5.24 Various times throughout week  Telephone Parent consultations  

24.5.24 3pm Nursery breaks up for half term 

3.6.24 9am  Nursery returns after half term 

4.7.24 All Day  Nursery Closed for Inset day  
22.7.24 All Day  Nursery Closed for Inset day  

   

   

   
Whilst we try our upmost not to change events, occasionally changes are unavoidable and out of our control. In addition, 

events/opportunities also crop up and we will always make the most out of these. We will always try to give parents as much 
notice as possible of any changes. Therefore, please check our website, Facebook page, notice boards and texts for any updates 

or amendments. 
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Holy Cross Pre School Nursery: Laburnum Drive, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 2SP. Tel 01216751191  


